
 

Fast Software Encryption 2017 

 
Rump Session CFP 

 
The FSE 2017 rump session will take place on Tuesday, 7 March 2017, 
between 16:45 and 17:45. We welcome submissions for short talks, to 
announce new research results, events of interest, and entertaining presentations 
in general. If you would like to make a presentation at the FSE rump session, 
please contact Carlos Cid (carlos.cid@rhul.ac.uk) with the following information: 
- title of your talk 
- authors 
- speaker 
- duration requested (between 3-5 minutes) 
- short summary (a couple of sentences max.) 
- whether you will be using slides. 
Deadline for submissions is Tuesday, 7 Mar, at 11am (if you plan to use slides 
in your presentation, this is also the deadline to send/update your slides). 
 
 
 


